
REPORT OF THE SERVICE COMMI'ITEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

July 21, 1992 

The Service Committee of the Legislative Council met on July 21, 1992. The meeting was 
called to order by Senator Mike Gronstal, Chairperson, at 9:55 a.m. in Room 22 of the State 
House, Des Moines, Iowa. 

The Service Committee respectfully submits to the Legislative Council the following report 
and recommendations: 

1. The Service Committee received and filed a report from the Position Classification 
Staff Committee, relating to the implementation of the new position classification 
system, and deferred the placement of any division administrators above grade 38 to 
the September Service Committee meeting. 

2. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report from the Legislative 
Service Bureau. 

3. The Service Committee received, filed, and approved a personnel report from the 
Legislative Fiscal Bureau. The Service Committee recommends that the Legislative 
Council approve the employment of Mr. Brad Hudson as a Legislative Analyst III. 

4. The Service Committee received, filed, and recommends that the Legislative 
Council approve the recommendations contained in the Report of the Computer 
User Policy Direction Committee, which is attached. 

Respectfully submitted, 

SENATOR MIKE GRONSTAL 
Chairperson 


